
 

 

 
DEER MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Telephone (203) 563-0180 

Fax (203) 563-0284 

 

 

 

 
TOWN HALL 

238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, Connecticut 06897 

   

Deer Management Committee 

Zoom Meeting Minutes 

March 7, 2023 

 

Committee members in attendance:  Mike Russnok (Chair), Jeff Lapnow, Donna 

Merrill, Jeffrey Runge, Brett Amero (arrived at 6:53pm) 

 

Call to Order:  Mr. Russnok called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm. 

 

I. Review 2022 Hunt Season:  Mr. Russnok reported 72 deer harvested through the 

program.  The CT DEEP harvest numbers for the town are not posted for a few 

months. 

 

II. 2023 Meeting Schedule:  There are six meetings scheduled for 2023. 

 Ms. Merrill MOVED to APPROVE the 2023 Meeting Schedule as drafted, 

 SECONDED by Dr. Runge and CARRIED 4-0-0 with all in favor. 

 

III. Discussion on Potential Hunting Land Expansion:  Mr. Russnok noted he and 

Mike Conklin have been discussing some parcels that could be added to the 

program for continuity purposes.   

 

IV. Approval of Minutes: November 8, 2022 

 

Mr. Lapnow MOVED to APPROVE the meeting minutes of November 8, 2022 as 

drafted, SECONDED by Mr. Amero and CARRIED 5-0-0 with all in favor. 

 

V. Public Comment - None 

 

VI. Adjourn – The meeting ended at 6:56pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Liz Larkin, Secretary, Environmental Affairs 

 


